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Y6 Residential Holiday 2022

We are pleased to confirm that a provisional booking has been made for Year 6 children next year to
undertake a three day visit to London. We will also be accompanied on the trip by the Y6 pupils from
St Mary and St Thomas Primary, one of our partner Trust schools. The children will leave school on
the morning of Tuesday 21st June 2022 and will return on Thursday 23rd June 2022.

The holiday will comprise of:

o Two nights in a hotel, including a continental breakfast in the morning

. Visits to a West End show; visit to the Natural History Museum and a visit to the Science
Museum

. In addition to all of this, we will also have a flight on the London Eye

. On the final day, on the way home we will visit Warner Bros. Studio tour to see The Making
of Harry Potter

o Evening meals will be included (eg Rainforest Café and Pizza Express)

. Packed lunches on the second and third day are also included

This is an exciting venture for us, and we are confident that the Y6 children will enjoy the
opportunity to visit our capital city and see some of its most famous sights. The cost of the holiday
should be £299 per person however school will be subsidising the trip so the cost for parents/carers
will be £250.00 and includes all food, transport and activities whilst in London.

In order to secure the booking we will need confirmation that your child will be coming by the
consent on Arbor being completed, and a non-refundable £55.00 deposit by Monday 13th
September 2021 to be paid on Arbor. A further payment of £65.00 will be needed by Monday 22nd
November, with remaining payments made in the New Year.

All payments will be made through Arbor, which will allow parents to pay small amounts weekly
towards the holiday. As there are enough places for all the children to go, there is no limitation on
the numbers allowed to go, however if there is not enough take up for the trip it may not be able to
go ahead (in this case deposits will be refunded).

If you have any questions do not hesitate to come in and speak to Miss Chippendale, Mr Adam or
myself.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Slingsby
Headteacher



